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LOOK INTO
THIS MONTHS ISSUE:

GOOD NEWS!
by Laura McGinty - Founder & Director

As you know, 2021 was the start of an incredible journey for
Skillz2success™. We were awarded multiple contracts to deliver
courses in digital upskilling, money mindset, goal setting, self-
employment, interview workshops, CV masterclasses and not
forgetting our signature Neurodiverse support programmes. These
courses have achieved many wonderful success stories and positive
outcomes since we launched them in January 2021. A huge thank
you to the team of talented mentors & tutors who have been
involved in the delivery of these projects. Not only are you
supporting our learners, but you are also empowering our learners
to reach their full potential. So thank you for your ongoing support.

Skillz2Success™ is proud to have secured multiple contracts on the
new DPS2 framework since it launched recently, these include
courses in Health & wellbeing and Neurodiverse support
throughout the UK for the DWP. We are already seeing some
incredible results for our learners, the feedback we have been
receiving is really positive and again, a huge thank you to the team
for your outstanding delivery.



Autism/ADHD Support
Post Covid support 
Money Mindset 
Health & wellbeing
support
Interview Workshops 
Dyslexia Support
Self-employment 
Digital Skills
Tenancy Sustainment
packages
Redundancy support
packages
Mindset - Goals & vision
workshops
Budgeting/money
management
CV Masterclasses
In work support
Neurodiversity
Employer training

Some of the
courses/support
packages we
currently provide
include:

HOT OFF THE 
PRESS!

"Whatever makes
you uncomfortable,
is your biggest
opportunity for
growth."

Dream, Believe, Achieve

Recognised as an
industry leader!

This month has been rather
special for me on both a
personal & professional level.     
 I can proudly share the fact I
have been recognised as an
Employability professional, and
have been awarded Fellowship
from the Institute of
Employability Professionals. This
is in recognition to the
contribution that I have made
in the employability industry
over the last 10 years. I could
not be prouder,

 
.

- Bryant H Mcgill


